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May 17, 2024 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF A RETREAT OF THE 
PATERSON BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

A retreat of the Paterson Public School District Board of Education has been scheduled for 

Monday, June 10, 2024, at 6:00 p.m., at 90 Delaware Avenue, Paterson, New Jersey.  

To the extent known, the agenda will include a discussion on district facilities. 

 
The Board of Education will meet in executive session if necessary. 

 
NO FORMAL ACTION WILL BE TAKEN. 
 
 

 
Laurie W. Newell, PhD 

        Superintendent of Schools
  


